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Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Grist

7th May, 2025

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

Vines Countryside Day Visit 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Vines have secured tickets to attend ‘The Countryside Day’, which will take place at The Great Yorkshire Showground in Harrogate on Thursday 5th June.

Your child will need to arrive at school no later than 8.15am. We will return to school at approximately 3.00pm.  We will be travelling to and from the showground in the school mini bus. 

Children will have the opportunity to attend various workshops over the course of the day and there will be no charge for this interactive and fun excursion.

Your child will need to wear school uniform and sensible flat shoes. Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them on the day with an extra bottle of water.  School will  provide a packed lunch for children on free-school meals. Please make sure children do not bring drinks in glass bottles or any fizzy drinks.

Please return the slip below signed before Friday 23rd May 2025.

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Fox

Mrs Fox 
Class Teacher

___________________________________________________________________

Vines Countryside Day Visit 

I give permission for my child to go on the above trip. 

Child’s Name___________________________________________Class____________


Signed Parent/Carer_____________________________________________________
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Peel Park Primary School and Nursery
Peel Park Drive, Bradford, BD2 4PR

Tel: 01274 639377 Fax: 01274 648412
Email: office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Lloyd C. Mason-Edwards Bsc (Hons), PGCE, NPQH.

www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk
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